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MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

To The Directors, FMB and ERDB 
All REDS, PElOROs and CENROs 

Subject : Invitation from the International Network for 
Bamboo and Rattan (INBAR) Board of Trustees for 
nominations for a new INBAR Director General in 
2006. 

Date APR 1 2 2N5 

We are furnishing you the attached letter from Assistant Secretaq 
Maria Lourdes V. Ramiro Lopez, Office of the United Nations and Other 
International Organizations, Department of Foreign Affairs, transmitting 
the aforementioned invitation from INBAR. 

You are instructed to disseminate the subject invitation to all 
individuals/parties (to include those in the academic institutions and 
private sectors) you may deem qualified based on the requirements for 
the said position. The deadline for submission of application in on 22 
April 2005. 

L T. DEFENSOR1 ~IMIIlI 0D E N R  

- 'MDD.0022286 

Cf: 
ASec Maria Lourdes V. Ramiro Lopez 
Department of Foreign Mairs 



OFFICE OF UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL 

8778 ORGANIZATIONS 

17 March 2005 

Sir: 

The Department would like to forward a letter from the International Network for 
Bamboo and Rattan (INBAR) Board of Trustees inviting nominations for a new INBAR 
Director-General in 2006. The deadline for submission of application is on 22 April 
2005. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the position announcement for dissemination to 
concerned agencies and interested parties. 

Best regards. 

Very truly yours, 

For the Secretary of Foreign Affairs: 

Assistant Secretary 

HON. MICHAEL T. DEFENSOR 
Secretary 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Diliman, Quezon City 






